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11.7.2021

Dear parent,

Nursery  Sports Day Cancelled  - 12 July 2021

Unfortunately due to the weather forecast we are cancelling the Nursery sports day tomorrow.  This
has been rescheduled to Monday 19 July 2021.

See timings below:

● 9:15am session: Parents should drop their child off to nursery as usual and then walk down
the playground and wait on the field.

● 12:45pm: Afternoon parents should drop their child off as usual. Parents watching should
enter the school grounds by the small green gate on the side of the Year 5&6 hub. (Follow the
path round the round hall, pass the year 5&6 hub and you should see a small green gate!)

Sorry for the inconvenience caused. Fingers crossed for a dry day next week!

Kind regards

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher


